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26th September 2016 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
The children will be having their Harvest Festival assembly on Monday 3rd October.  Please 
note the assembly is for the children only. 
 
As usual, we would like to make a collection of harvest gifts, which we will be distributing 
within the local community.  
 
Children can bring their gifts into school this Friday and Monday morning next week.  Please 
could we ask that you ensure all items are still within their best before date and, if you are 
donating fresh food items, please only bring them on the Monday morning. 
 
Thank you very much for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Robert Staples 
HEADTEACHER 
 
 
 
 
 


